
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Breakfast Club and school will open at the normal time tomorrow to support our families 
that need normal times. I will open the gate at 8:40 a.m. and then close it at 9:05 a.m. 
 
For those of you that might be cheering England on and then hopefully celebrating into the 
night, school registers will stay open tomorrow morning until 10:00 a.m. The children can 
have an extra hour in bed if they need it.  
 
Enjoy this time with your family; we might never get the chance again! 
 
See you tomorrow, 
 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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